
Bob Serrault- Paul Gorthy 

Scholarship 
The applicant must be a KQHYA member for a minimum of three years, and they must submit their high school 

transcript along with a personal essay. The topic should be about how the involvement with our association helped 

them. They also must send a thank you note to KQHA for publication on/on the newsletter/web site. Applications and 

essays will be judged by a committee of people who are not associated with KQHA. Deadline for application is April 

1st of the applicants’ senior year. Applications are to be sent to the KQHA office and should include the applicants, 

name, address, phone number, email address (if available) and a photograph of the head and shoulders suitable for 

publication on the KQHA website and in a news release. 

Applications and Essays should be sent to: 

Dr. Stan O'Neil 

271 S. Simpson Rd.  

Salina, KS 67401-9524 

  

 


